
NATIONAL HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION

Training Division

15.0i5.2020

Reference is invited to the online Short Term Internship
Programme scheduled to commence from 16,06,2020 to .^0.06.2020.

2. It is hereby informed that the said online short term internship
programme stands postponed to July, 2020 on account of pandemic
COVID - 19. The selected students would be further informed regarding
the fresh dates of internship.

(Mukesh Kulsl^^htha)
SRO (T)


